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You don't often get email from enviroease@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hi.
Please clarify what "relocation of a drainage system" means in Part 8420.0420, Sub 2 (3)
below:

And, can you tell me roughly when the BSA boundaries may change in 2025?

Thanks,
Mark Gamm
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(3) Impacts to wetlands resulting from the relocation of a drainage system are not exempt
under the maintenance provision in item A unless those wetlands are labeled farmed wetland, farmed
wetland pasture, or wetland on a valid, final certified wetland determination and the impacts to those
wetlands constitutes NRCS authorized maintenance.





